Cerebral Palsy Alliance will no longer provide NDIS early childhood partner

services in Northern Sydney 04/10/2023, 12:13
24 May 2023

From 1 October 2023, Cerebral Palsy Alliance will no longer be an NDIS early childhood partner in
Northern Sydney.

This change aligns with Cerebral Palsy Alliance’s strategic direction to continue as a provider of
therapeutic and other related supports to children and adults.

They will remain an NDIS registered provider in NSW and ACT. Participants can choose them as a
provider if they wish.

The needs of children with disability or developmental concerns and their families and carers remain
our first priority.

The NDIA will soon announce the organisation to deliver early childhood services in Northern
Sydney. Until then, Cerebral Palsy Alliance will continue to provide support as an early childhood
partner.

The NDIA is working with the Cerebral Palsy Alliance so that participants do not experience any
disruption to supports.

The NDIA would like to acknowledge Cerebral Palsy Alliance’s dedication to delivering best practice
supports for children, their families and carers and the wider disability community over the last six
years.

If participants, their families or carers have any questions, they can email enquires@ndis.gov.au or
call 1800 800 110.
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